INSPECTION REPORT

The proposed area for diversion is 0.0107 ha in Ammankurichi Reservé
Forest in Pudukkottai Forest Division was inspected by me on-29.12.2022
along with the District Forest Officer, Pudukkottai. This project for the
diversion of 0.0107 ha laying of underground optical fiber cable in
Sokkanathapuram to Maravamadurai across Ammankurichi RF for providing .
4G Wireless Broadband ‘approval accorded under Forest Conservation Act
1980. The Project is impo;'tant for better connectivity of 4G network to all the
publics for communication. The Senior Executive officer informed that no
trees or vegetation will bé felled or disturbed during the execution of the
project. The Senior Execﬁ‘tive officer also the excavation will be immediately
closed after laying the underground optical fiber cable without affecting the
migrating wildlife. There is no alternate land is available. Hence I have
recommended the proposal.
e} % Y

Chief Conservator of Forests
Trichirappalli Circle.
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